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KANSASVILLE FIRE & RESCUE DEPARTMENT

Dover Township  Racine County

Mr. Willie McDonald
Belle Urban System
1900 Kentucky St.
Racine, W1 53405

Dear Mr. McDonald,

Per our Friday January 3rd phone conversation, the Kansasville Fire & Rescue Department would like to
know if it is possible for us to request a bus or buses to be used to shelter citizens or responders at
emergency scenes in the Town of Dover. This type of sheltering can make an important difference in
extreme weather situations.

We recognize that there may be certain time delays in obtaining the bus/buses depending on the day of
the week, time of day, weather etc. Please let me know of any costs involved along with any
request/activation criteria required by the Belle Urban System for this type of service.

We would appreciate your thoughtful consideration of this proactive request. Please let me know if you
need additional information before taking this matter to your commission. Thank you.

Respectfully,

MDahms AIZ’

Assistant Fire Chief

Kansasville Fire & Rescue Department
23730 Durand Ave.

Kansasville, WI 53139
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